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Dear Students: 

Find the part in the book HOPE SOMEWHERE IN AMERICA where it says: 

“Hope Sequoyah,” said the president, “you have a very strong name.  It is just as strong as the 

name of the portrait, ‘Somewhere in America.’” 

Then Mrs. Roosevelt held my hands and leaned down so close to me that I could see the flowers 

on her hat. 

“Hope,” she said, “I wish you hope to do what your heart tells you.” 

 

Write a hope you have about the future.  Email it to me at info@storypearls.com.  Put “Hope 

for the Future” in the subject line.  Let me know your first name, your age, and the name of 

your school.  Check back at this website to see if your hope and those of other students are 

posted.   

Thanks so much for your messages. 

With Hope for the Future, 

Sydelle Pearl 
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